NEWSLETTER

Believe | Expect | Succeed

Diary Dates

Goodbye

We are very sad to say goodbye to **Mr Rimmer,** who is moving to work at Darnhall Primary School, **Mrs Du Randt** who is moving to a school in Sheffield and **Miss Shaw** who is going back to work in a high school setting.

All three staff will be missed and we wish them well for the future.

Learning

Creating their own fruit kebab designs and getting to taste them at last!



Completed mini sculptures in Oak class.

Writing competition finalist.





Exploring the wildlife area with Acorn Preschool.



What have we been doing?

Awards: children in each class were proud to receive their awards for their work this week. The children whose progress/ effort stood out were David Duma & Myleigh-Rose Mundy in Juniper class; Joshua Cox & Mia Davies in Cedar class; Evie Record & Freya Clark in Maple class; Lilly-Marie Wadkin & Bailey Reynolds in Willow class; Lacey-Mae Farinha & Noah Mobbs in Sycamore class; and Jack Marshall & Aaliyah Coles in Hawthorn class.

All children in Oak Class received an award, but those that are linked to our trophies were:

Most Likely to Fly to the Moon Award - Lillie Marshall, Unsung Hero Award - Anthony Kilgallen,

Confidence Cup - Kyle McFadden,

Fear it and Do it Anyway Award - Mason van Embden,

Sports Person of the Year Award - Lewis Hickey,

John Bishop - You Never Know What You're Walking into Award - Alfie Snape,

Headteacher's Award for Outstanding Contribution to school life - Matthew Chapman.

100% attendance: We are very proud of the 30 children who have achieved 100% attendance across the school year in spite of Covid - Well Done! In addition, xx children received their 100% attendance award for attendance this term today.

500 word writing competition: We are very proud of Lilly-Marie Wadkin who was chosen as a finalist winning a £10 voucher.

